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Email (HTML) Email (Plain Text)

From:  City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com=

Subject: Sound Level Variance Application Hmong International Freedom Festival

An application for a sound level variance has been recerved from Mee Vang, for The United Hmong Family, Inc__ fora
Hmong International Freedom Festival event from Friday June 27 - Sunday June 29_ 2023 from 8:00 am._ to 9:00 p.m_ on

event days. The event will take place at 1151 Jessamine Ave W. - McMurray Field. Further details on this event will be
forthcoming.

»

LLLL] y
Questions? Contact Us

SAINT PAUL
MINNESOTA

STAY CONNECTED:

RV

SUBSCRIBER SERVICES:
Manage Preferences | Unsubscribe from ALL | Help

This email was sent to Email Address using govDelivery Communications Cloud on behalf of: City of 5t. Paul - 707 17th 5t, Suite 4000 - Denver, CO F
Py AALIAET NAERW



